
Happy Anniversary  
We would like to wish a VERY special anniversary 

to the couples listed below - enjoy your weekend! 

 8/5: Richard & Lise Gardner Belated 

Happy SILVER Anniversary  
We would like to wish a VERY 

special Silver Anniversary 

to Louis Bliziotis and  

Pamela Kerslake! 

Happy Birthday 
Several are celebrating birthdays this week: 

 8/8: Ed Currie 

 8/9: Shaylin Herne 

 8/9: Shawn Harvey 

 8/9: Felix Farkas 

 8/11: Brenna Foote Daigle 

 8/11: Carl Wrisley 

 8/11: Erin Hilborne 

 8/13: Kylie Curran 

 8/13: Jacob Reiser 

We Miss those who can’t be here 
On behalf of the Blue Haven Staff as well as our 

current guests, we miss our Canadian Friends and 

Families! Let’s all do our part in keeping each other 

safe and we will be reunited again SOON! 

Weekend Weather 
It will seem MUCH cooler 

this weekend with 

temperatures toping out 

in the mid 70s with partly 

to mostly sunny for the 

entire weekend. Enjoy it while we can! 

Kid’s Bingo Update 
With the help of a few community 

Volunteers, we were able to have 

a successful Kid’s Bingo last weekend. With 23 

kids playing, we had a many winners and a lot of 

smiles! Thank you to all who participated as well 

as the parents who attended, and especially to 

the volunteers who helped make this successful. 

  August 6, 2020 Edition 

Movie Night: 

Trolls World Tour 
August 8th at dusk, 

up front by the club 

house, will be the 

showing of the movie 

Trolls World Tour! 
There will be marks in 

the grass every 6-8 

feet apart. Children 

must be accompanied by a parent AT ALL 

TIMES during the movie! One family per section, 

and  EVERYONE in attendance must wear a face 

covering coming to and leaving the movie! You 

may remove your mask ONLY while sitting with 

YOUR family and watching the movie. You must 

bring your own snacks and drinks. You must bring 

your trash back with you. Nothing can be left 

behind! This will be a trial to see if we can have 

another movie night in the future if we all can 

follow all social distancing rules and pick up after 

ourselves we may be able to host another movie 

down the road! The movie will be the new trolls 

movie that just came out this year. Trolls world 

tour! 

Storyline: Poppy and Branch discover that they 

are but one of six different Troll tribes scat-

tered over six different lands devoted to six 

different kinds of music: Funk, Country, Techno, 

Classical, Pop and Rock. Their world is about to 

get a lot bigger and a whole lot louder. A member 

of hard-rock royalty, Queen Barb, aided by her 

father King Thrash, wants to destroy all other 

kinds of music to let rock reign supreme. With 

the fate of the world at stake, Poppy and 

Branch, along with their friends, set out to visit 

all the other lands to unify the Trolls in harmony 

against Barb, who's looking to upstage them all. 



What makes Blue Haven so Special? 
What make Blue Haven so special? Send Tim an e-mail 

of some of the things that make Blue Haven special to 

YOU! Is it a special event, a friendship born here? 

Did you honeymoon here? Did you get married here? I 

will select some of your submissions and share them in 

the newsletter. What we think is the core of our 

wonderful little community is YOU! 

Shout Out to our 

Lifeguard David Griffin 
This is David’s second year 

with us here at Blue Haven 

and has been poolside just 

about every weekend all 

summer so far. Thank you 

David! How many of you realize just how much 

training goes into becoming a Lifeguard? Depend-

ing upon the agency providing the certification, it 

takes about 40 hours of training, and must be 

able to meet certain swimming requirements that 

not just any swimmer can achieve. In addition, to 

all of this, they are also required to also be 

certified in First Aid and CPR. Thank you again 

David for your commitment to keeping our swim-

mers safe! 

Outdoor Recreation is in HIGH Demand 
With everything going on in society today, we can’t 

help but notice that people are looking to be outside 

more now than ever. With long distance travel plans 

on hold for now and the uncertainty this brings,     

  people are looking to stay closer to 

      home and be outside. This has things

   like Camping, Biking, kayaking, 

        and boating (just 

        to name a few), 

        growing beyond 

        what could have 

        been predicted. 

Health Department Update 
We have been in touch with our Health Department 

for guidance on how to deal with their guidelines while 

hosting some events. They were able to share that 

they were impressed with the cleanliness of the park, 

and the overall cooperation in adhering to their 

recommendations. Thank you all for your help and we 

should all be PROUD of this and how it will impact our 

ability to host future events. 

PRE-PAID MID-SUMMER GOLF CART SPECIAL: 
With the border being closed and the uncertainty of 

when it will reopen, we have had a lot of concerns 

about golf carts. We have come up with a plan to take 

care of your cart and put it back in storage 

(INSIDE) and offer some additional value added 

benefits to include: 

 Checking the air pressure in all of the tires and 

top off as needed. 

 Checking fluid level in all of the batteries and 

topping off as needed 

 Charging batteries and having them ready for 

storage 

 Rinse off carts of any dust  

 Storing golf carts inside until May 1st 2021 

 INCLUDES the 2021 cart registration 

 SPECIAL 

 PRICE 

 $159.99 

 plus tax! 
 

Jigsaw Windoku 
We have tried regular Sudoku, and over the last 

few weeks, we’ve tried a variation of that called 

Windoku, I figured it was time to stir things up 

again with Jigsaw Windoku! Same premise that each 

of the blocked in areas, greyed out areas, each row, 

and each column can only contain one each of the 

numbers 1-9. Let’s see how YOU do! 

Please contact 

us to set up a 

contract! 


